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Another year is drawing 

close to completion in the 
lives of the students, the 
staff and the school itself. 
At this time of the year we 
should all look back on what 
has been achieved throughout 
the year. The vast majority 
of the students are to be 
congratulated upon their 
dedication, their per­
severance and their attitude 
towards their school work.
It is very pleasing to me to 
see students and staff in 
the classroom working in 
harmony with a mutual goal; 
the education of our 
students. I congratulate 
you all on your fine work 
throughout the year.

Over the years many fine 
students have passed through 
Penrith High School and they 
have attained some out­
standing results. Our 
present students should 
examine what has gone before 
them and should strive to 
emulate or more importantly 
improve upon their achieve 
-ments. By setting 
yourselves high goals you 
will achieve at a high 
standard.

Apart from the high 
standards achieved in the

classroom, many students 
have performed exceptionally 
well in competitions 
involving Art, Maths, 
Science, English, Debating, 
History and many other 
areas. Congratulations 
upon your results. In 
addition to the more 
academic areas, many 
students should be 
congratulated for their 
efforts in such things as 
Drama and Musical 
presentations, the Student 
Representative Council, the 
Peer Support Group, Chess 
Club, Environmental Group, 
Streamwatch and many more. 
Upon the sporting field the 
students have performed with 
great distinction.

To those students who 
will leave the school at the 
end of this year I wish you 
all the best, not only in 
your forthcoming 
examinations, but in your 
future life. The school has 
given you many skills it 
will soon be your turn to 
put them into effect. To 
those of you who will return 
next year I look forward to 
a year as enjoyable as this
one has been. Me P D PPtss


